City of Albuquerque

P.0.BOX 1283 ALBUQUERQUE, NEW MEXICO 87103

February 7, 2003

Bruce Stidworthy, PE
Bohannan Huston, Inc.
7500 Jefferson NE
Albuquerque, NM 87109

Re:  Arno Lofts Grading and Drainage Plan
Engineer’s Stamp dated 1-28-03 (K14/D84)

Dear Mr. Stidworthy,

Based upon the information provided in your submittal dated 1-28-03, the above
referenced plan is approved for Building Permit. Please attach a copy of the approved
plan to the construction sets. Prior to Certificate of Occupancy approval, an Engineer’s
Certification of the grading plan as well as the letter of acceptance from the City
Engineer for the alley paving adjoining will required.

If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3986.

Sincerely, j z

Bradley L. Bingham, PE
Sr. Engineer, Planning Dept.
Development and Building Services

C Richard Dourte, CoA
file
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